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The season of Lent begins on Ash Wednesday, February 17 and continues 
through the Great Three Days of Holy Week that lead to Easter Sunday. For some 
people, Lent is thought to be a time to give up something. Others consider adding 
new disciplines to keep in this season of Lent. However you choose to keep Lent, 
may the things you give up or the things you add help you see the treasure that is 
your relationship with God and the way faith shapes your life. 

    
If you have any information to include in the weekly email, 

please submit it to the church office by 7 PM on Sunday evening. 
 

 

 

  

WORSHIP UPDATE 

 

At the February council meeting, the council re-considered the question about whether to 
return to in-person worship or remain virtual. While the transmission rate in Montgomery 
County is going down, the numbers are still too high for council to feel comfortable 
returning to in-person worship. So our worship will continue to remain online. 
 

Council will keep the question of returning to in-person worship on each month's council 
agenda and will review data from local and state government, as well as the transmission 
rates in our county, each month. At such time as council feels it is safe to resume in-person 
worship, we will. 
 

Thank you for your understanding of our desire to keep the St. John's community, and all 
those connected to it, safe and healthy as we continue to live through this pandemic. 

 

 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001XvpFZKiVLWSwbbLvvteo0DDYsW6ygnh6_j7y4rdO6eYv-qcjMX38u-UofnWxKa3ONEE1pwycaQTDBiHrmz87rshfiNW06SSCY0dmEcyH1ONkOIiCy-YNAYgQkk-SiymYdoztTyuVrkEZS-C6qwxKYLGMQVgUMhZF9MZnEaLNIhxZdURiig3eUw_JB374ri4MEpr3PgxXQ5P8zXlyoOdpApbIncMKEmtASNHjlAvm7jk=&c=rSK66Tk4kamHR02ZrACRxjKc3REp4jcKIDn9zhlwAOkV4GBE0cNH7A==&ch=AGD9vWlt9eEbVFGVeKjGixtxKn6BnE_1Ge4uuNVQ7my4XQWZUjZpjA==


 

 

  

Join us for worship 

 

Sunday, March 14th 

Fourth Sunday of Lent 

9:30 AM on Zoom 

 

Click here to join us for this service. 
 

Communion will be celebrated so please have all 
elements ready to share the meal within worship. 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Please continue to keep the following people 
connected to our congregation in your prayers: 

Alex Kunkel, Bob Moran, Betsy Rodger, Robin Seasock, Paige 
Seasock, Peyton Seasock, Nancy Terpoilli, Brian Allebach, Glen 
Van Dyke, Charles Krupp, RuthAnn Jadick, Jean Leister, Kenny 
Nace, Tom Ciesielka, Abigail and Eric Hails, Sonny Carson, 
Frank Puskoskie, Patricia Wheeler, Ann Brown Hager, Alyssa 
Gegan, David Mounts, Ann Lewis, Carolyn Iris, Melissa Snyder, 
Sandy Umstead, Theresa Hasson, Renaud Fix, Joseph and Lisa 
Yost and Theresa Gross. 
  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Adult Faith Formation: Lenten Journeys of Faith 

Tuesday evenings thru March 30 

7:30 PM on Zoom 

 

CLICK HERE to connect for the Small Group 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Mid-Week Lenten Worship 

Join us as we explore the theme Created for Community 

7:30 PM Wednesday evenings on Zoom, starting February 24 

 

Zoom Link for Mid-Week Lenten Worship 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001XvpFZKiVLWSwbbLvvteo0DDYsW6ygnh6_j7y4rdO6eYv-qcjMX38u66_GhW8WJqR_Q0pr9cRaIxbOjIyf-2C2uoVgDpcZ-LvBjK2eMbl6UNakt6h31kEabB9Kb1kLo5vUDXWbjASWEpUwtgIimYf2xWPHB5fh1ey&c=rSK66Tk4kamHR02ZrACRxjKc3REp4jcKIDn9zhlwAOkV4GBE0cNH7A==&ch=AGD9vWlt9eEbVFGVeKjGixtxKn6BnE_1Ge4uuNVQ7my4XQWZUjZpjA==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001XvpFZKiVLWSwbbLvvteo0DDYsW6ygnh6_j7y4rdO6eYv-qcjMX38u3YVaUopke9LZ5tf4XP6MUMFfmT7DWYM2pUKMre_z0A3yA7JPYvXIf9m93Z6unD75GA5rsZNOBM0tCEbyKlFiovIbBPJwG2-ju994ycl1CRUpjfjWjMQJrVJhrQbRh9ncF9GyiNvsNx1MB4mZ_zEc93-Hf3BojY0yYhR3Eyf9sX0&c=rSK66Tk4kamHR02ZrACRxjKc3REp4jcKIDn9zhlwAOkV4GBE0cNH7A==&ch=AGD9vWlt9eEbVFGVeKjGixtxKn6BnE_1Ge4uuNVQ7my4XQWZUjZpjA==


https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83316940549pwd=dG9ieVA3WEVMZjlYTlV2ZFFhMXcyQT09 

 

To Dial in, call 1-929-205-6099 and enter Meeting ID: 833 1694 0549 
and Passcode: 411944 when prompted. 

 

• March 10 – In community with our neighbor – Pastor Nick Pence and the 
people of Palm Schwenkfelder, Palm 

• March 17 – In community with those on the margins – Pastor Deb 
Schwartz and the people of Friedens UCC, Sumneytown 

• March 24 – In community with Christ – Pastor Homer Royer and the 
people of New Goshenhoppen UCC, East Greenville 

 

Worship will be followed by a fellowship time utilizing breakout rooms on Zoom for small 
group gatherings. 

 

 

 

  

Pub Theology 

Thursday, March 11 

7:30 PM on Zoom 

 

Join us for good fellowship and 
conversation with your favorite 
beverage, all from the comfort of 
your own home! 

 

Click here to connect on Zoom! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Flower Orders 

 

Help dress up the sanctuary for Easter 
Sunday and send some cheer to our 

homebound members! 
Click here to for the form. 

 

Place your order no later than Sunday, 
March 14th for flowers to honor or 

remember someone special. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001XvpFZKiVLWSwbbLvvteo0DDYsW6ygnh6_j7y4rdO6eYv-qcjMX38uxP5RyvCKZFl8V_93I2sOyltPwd9S0hrJi73vEVsMs9zeuqnPC564x-u-KJ1nucjGzBwAZV8WjY2zYHmc9upw-TxhioYLTirRPSW9xMVpBlDkaTbAspLGXN9nugzxQ17C4NdRFLEvpUHkHjq3hmyi1FZvf5xFYYR9Sl3jb4XHqqE&c=rSK66Tk4kamHR02ZrACRxjKc3REp4jcKIDn9zhlwAOkV4GBE0cNH7A==&ch=AGD9vWlt9eEbVFGVeKjGixtxKn6BnE_1Ge4uuNVQ7my4XQWZUjZpjA==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001XvpFZKiVLWSwbbLvvteo0DDYsW6ygnh6_j7y4rdO6eYv-qcjMX38uxVg6HgeIdmePCGroxI7O6Pb5DQvLl1miuZ_iY9ebW8d_LS2S-6af55T3_M5LVm8mWiow6Qll-JAVHxJ4d-9MR2U7N4X8fWUXO-0Fn3S5t1XfhAZzkRNmw0ktdQ7hSeX-PwTyH6n9t9VIf-yp3x5yaqgd5isv4BzhGkMVi3EKON8&c=rSK66Tk4kamHR02ZrACRxjKc3REp4jcKIDn9zhlwAOkV4GBE0cNH7A==&ch=AGD9vWlt9eEbVFGVeKjGixtxKn6BnE_1Ge4uuNVQ7my4XQWZUjZpjA==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001XvpFZKiVLWSwbbLvvteo0DDYsW6ygnh6_j7y4rdO6eYv-qcjMX38u-UofnWxKa3Ot8Qew7XmbWNt1jn0WR2zVviB7xIfj4iuoUvbJdmZCN5iIHUE4EklcxaYcA5UEqJ0d16h4jFjoghtzjn2bIdc8AuXZMMAfUHZlGABY0YcEF3nYhPq06H3ZxppdrkECaf2cSNHA3kvHl7KSEQ-4g0T_aoFr5aIrl2ZSPs-eZDLUdI=&c=rSK66Tk4kamHR02ZrACRxjKc3REp4jcKIDn9zhlwAOkV4GBE0cNH7A==&ch=AGD9vWlt9eEbVFGVeKjGixtxKn6BnE_1Ge4uuNVQ7my4XQWZUjZpjA==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001XvpFZKiVLWSwbbLvvteo0DDYsW6ygnh6_j7y4rdO6eYv-qcjMX38u-UofnWxKa3Ot8Qew7XmbWNt1jn0WR2zVviB7xIfj4iuoUvbJdmZCN5iIHUE4EklcxaYcA5UEqJ0d16h4jFjoghtzjn2bIdc8AuXZMMAfUHZlGABY0YcEF3nYhPq06H3ZxppdrkECaf2cSNHA3kvHl7KSEQ-4g0T_aoFr5aIrl2ZSPs-eZDLUdI=&c=rSK66Tk4kamHR02ZrACRxjKc3REp4jcKIDn9zhlwAOkV4GBE0cNH7A==&ch=AGD9vWlt9eEbVFGVeKjGixtxKn6BnE_1Ge4uuNVQ7my4XQWZUjZpjA==


 

 

YPO missed the Egg Hunt last year - 
but we're not letting a pandemic ruin 
the fun this year ... so get ready for 

the First Ever Reverse Egg 
Hunt at St. John's. 
 

How does it work? 

1. Sign up your family to 
participate. 

2. Let us know how many 
children are in the 
family and what their 
ages are. 

3. On Sat. April 3rd 
between 9-11 AM, YPO 
members will visit your 
house and leave filled 
eggs in your yard for 
your kids to have their 
own safe egg hunt after 
we depart. 

4. That's it! 
 

CLICK HERE to sign your family up 
to participate in the Reverse Egg 

Hunt. 
 

Candy 
Donations 
Needed! 

 

To help the 
YPO prepare 
for the Reverse Egg Hunt, donations of 
INDIVIDUALLY WRAPPED Easter Candy are 
needed. 
 

Donations can be dropped off at church 
during normal business hours (8:30am - 
12noon M-Th) as well as during the food 
collection drop-off time; Saturday, March 
20. 
 

Thank you for helping us share the 
sweetness of Jesus' love with the children 
of the church! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Lenten At-Home 

Service Project 

Lutheran World Relief (LWR) is in 
serious need of personal care kits. Their 

warehouse shelves are nearly empty 
and they cannot keep up with the 
demand. 

This Lent, St. John's invites you to 
create personal care kits at home. Make 

 

 

 

 

mailto:pastorbecky74@gmail.com


one - make 10. You determine what you are able to give based on your 
family's personal situation. 
 

The challenge - we have 200 active families at St. John's - 

our hope is to collect 200 personal care kits - this Lent! 

As of this weekend, 37 kits have been collected, 

which means we still need 163 to meet the challenge! 

 

CLICK HERE to visit the LWR website to get all the information you need on 
what goes in each personal care kit and how to package it. (if you want to 

participate but need the information sent to you, please call the church office) 

 

Personal care kits can be dropped off at one of two times: 

Sat. March 20 from 9-11 am (during the food collection drop-off time) 

Sat. March 27 from 9-11 am (when palms will be available for pick-up) 

 

You can also drop off personal care kits at the church office, 

Monday thru Thursday (9 am to 12 noon) the week of March 22. 
 

 

 

  

Get ready for next month! 
March Book Club 

Date: Thurs. March 25 at 7:30 PM (Zoom) 

Book: Tomboy: The Surprising History and Future of Girls 

Who Dare to Be Different 
by Lisa Selin Davis 

 
 

CLICK HERE to connect or use the link below: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86248011123?pwd=Nkt3Y1JkQXN3RDhrcVM5LytlUjJPQT09 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

ADDITIONAL DATES 

have been added to the Meal Train 

for Brian & Jennifer Allebach 

 
 

Thank you to everyone for your support 

of Brian and Jennifer Allebach. 
All the dates on the meal train filled quite quickly, 

 

 

 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001XvpFZKiVLWSwbbLvvteo0DDYsW6ygnh6_j7y4rdO6eYv-qcjMX38u5uV6cCdeJdV5d8sbJNZmVpHJzqY2UkqHXyh93BxQjkkXeYYPANnai6eNzzrpYh3dYrm-jqEb6U8C-6qOYuwuKTj-44BEAMKgXkczFh3QKliyZnn3XYHItZHVMhdERCgtd1sQdhPB9Bu&c=rSK66Tk4kamHR02ZrACRxjKc3REp4jcKIDn9zhlwAOkV4GBE0cNH7A==&ch=AGD9vWlt9eEbVFGVeKjGixtxKn6BnE_1Ge4uuNVQ7my4XQWZUjZpjA==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001XvpFZKiVLWSwbbLvvteo0DDYsW6ygnh6_j7y4rdO6eYv-qcjMX38u54bhxJHtEuEIwRWkjs3KLsGboxgPf5jqE9B-gkFgjqm2uCMxW1c0DMc77mORvMeSUuDObC4xGbqmYY5xAjSxmIC505MSNZz51QDWm-FnRArhvCtDdySWb1c9Xn0pu99zy2h7SnCcc-bvHTNnY4nXv6cu7eoFbIghPHMZq44iEe3&c=rSK66Tk4kamHR02ZrACRxjKc3REp4jcKIDn9zhlwAOkV4GBE0cNH7A==&ch=AGD9vWlt9eEbVFGVeKjGixtxKn6BnE_1Ge4uuNVQ7my4XQWZUjZpjA==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001XvpFZKiVLWSwbbLvvteo0DDYsW6ygnh6_j7y4rdO6eYv-qcjMX38u54bhxJHtEuEIwRWkjs3KLsGboxgPf5jqE9B-gkFgjqm2uCMxW1c0DMc77mORvMeSUuDObC4xGbqmYY5xAjSxmIC505MSNZz51QDWm-FnRArhvCtDdySWb1c9Xn0pu99zy2h7SnCcc-bvHTNnY4nXv6cu7eoFbIghPHMZq44iEe3&c=rSK66Tk4kamHR02ZrACRxjKc3REp4jcKIDn9zhlwAOkV4GBE0cNH7A==&ch=AGD9vWlt9eEbVFGVeKjGixtxKn6BnE_1Ge4uuNVQ7my4XQWZUjZpjA==


so additional dates have been added. 
 

To access the meal train sign-up, see thew new dates that have been added and find out all 
the pertinent information, click here. 
 

Brian also loves to receive cards - so feel free to drop one in the mail to their home 
address, which is: 

Brian Allebach 

1096 Soffa Road 

East Greenville, PA 18041 

 

Thank you for your tender care for this family at this challenging time - and watch for new 
ways to be present with and for them in the months to come. 

 

 

 

  

YPO Spring Flower Sale 

It's not too early to start dreaming 

about spring...and flowers! 

 

The YPO will be hosting their 
Mother's Day weekend Flower 

Sale. All proceeds will go to 
support the youth adults traveling to Minneapolis in July 2022 for the 

National Youth Gathering. 

 

Flower Sale orders are due by Sunday, April 18 - flower will be 
available for pick up at St. John's on Saturday, May 8 from 9-11 AM. 

 

Order forms can be found by clicking here! 

 

Thank you for supporting the youth as they participate in this life-
changing experience. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

Food Collection 

 

Saturday, 
March 20 from 9-11 AM 

at the back entrance 
 

Most needed items right now at Open Link include: 
 
Top Personal Items Needed 

 

 

 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001XvpFZKiVLWSwbbLvvteo0DDYsW6ygnh6_j7y4rdO6eYv-qcjMX38u_81y23kMw9EgBy3XNmWBDFhBF6JarK8LwNBqzMC6_7sM0jTEyXu84AgFJod93iKcPVMQERqvYq3_dU2KwZTIlmhgFMOnmgG1A==&c=rSK66Tk4kamHR02ZrACRxjKc3REp4jcKIDn9zhlwAOkV4GBE0cNH7A==&ch=AGD9vWlt9eEbVFGVeKjGixtxKn6BnE_1Ge4uuNVQ7my4XQWZUjZpjA==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001XvpFZKiVLWSwbbLvvteo0DDYsW6ygnh6_j7y4rdO6eYv-qcjMX38u3YVaUopke9L0JqKJaLSxUVWAdYnCE2BcfplJ1lfhLD4RKmhZOvQyey1NAI-xbcZLK1eWnkiMN8XvRTMZ5UC8p1IG3M5jKb911MyAtCbuAbg_B--o91Vxfu_W5dIak6yXR1D82_iZc_ygH6WPrpEOJ8C9TsEJXFNSBfG9uQH8RA_4lsDmmfwoMQW2joJ7FInoA==&c=rSK66Tk4kamHR02ZrACRxjKc3REp4jcKIDn9zhlwAOkV4GBE0cNH7A==&ch=AGD9vWlt9eEbVFGVeKjGixtxKn6BnE_1Ge4uuNVQ7my4XQWZUjZpjA==


• Feminine Hygiene Products 

• Cleaning Supplies 

 
Top Food Pantry Needs 

• Tomato Paste 

• Canned Soups and Stews 

• Canned Fruit 
• Fruit Juice 

• Canned Potatoes 

• Canned Beans in sauce (Pork & Beans) 
• Canned Meat products (Spam, corned beef hash, etc.) 

 

 

 

  

Financial Update 
 

It has been almost a year since the pandemic 
caused the members of St. John’s to worship 
differently. Our church family has been unable 
to physically come together and celebrate our 
Christian unity. Despite the challenges of the 
pandemic, the St. John’s family continues to 
financially support our ministries and for that we 
are grateful for your contributions.   
 

With us now in the Lenten season, we continue 
to be limited in the internal and external 
outreach events we had planned in our 2021 
budget. However, our congregation is creatively 
identifying alternative opportunities to connect 
with each other and the broader 
community.  Your generous contributions of 
time and money are helping us with our 
outreach.   

We continue to receive most of our offering 
through the mail. You are certainly able to 
continue sending you gifts to St. John's. Our 
mailing address is 3104 Main Street, Green 
Lane, PA 18054.   Please recognize that we 
are currently counting offering twice a month - 
so please understand if there is a small delay in 
cashing your check.  

 

You can also 
choose to give 
online and now 
is a great time 
to begin! 
 

For those that give electronically, some 
important news!  
We are moving online giving from Simply Giving 
to Tithe.ly.  Tithe.ly provides you with the option 
to pay by debit or credit card. Tithe.ly is now 
available for member sign up. If you have any 
questions on how to convert your existing 
Simply Giving contribution and set up online 
giving with Tithe.ly, please call the office at 215-
234-4888 for help. 
For those interested in giving electronically 
with Tithe.ly and have questions, please call the 

office for help.  Your online gifts can be 
designated to general or specific places, like 
what is designated on the church envelope, and 
gifts can be made one time or set up to repeat.  
 

We encourage the congregation to prayerfully 
consider your ability to continue supporting 
God's work here at St. John's as we continue to 
live thorough this pandemic. 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

http://tithe.ly/
http://tithe.ly/
http://tithe.ly/
http://tithe.ly/
http://tithe.ly/


 

 

March 8 

Susan Myers 

Robert Blanchard 

Austin Reed 

March 9 

Lori Martin 

Jacqueline Keller 

Susan McNeill 
March 10 

Stephen Graham 

Ian Kramer 

March 11 

Robert Meikrantz 

Robert Reptsik 

Daniel Phillips 

March 12 

Amanda Murphy 

Rianne Moll 
March 13 

Keith Loux 

Kent Weiss 

Gavin Longacre 

March 14 

Grace Holly 

Chris Appold 
   

 

 


